
UPDATING STUDENT INFORMATION & NEW ONLINE REGISTRATION

NOW
ACCESS POWERSCHOOL

PARENT PORTAL
ONLINE PRE-

REGISTRATION
Update your demographic and contact 

information online to ensure we have 

the most accurate information on file 

for emergency and communication 

purposes.

In Late April we will start the pre-

registration process for next school 

year. This process will now be online 

via the Powerschool Parent Portal or 

Snap code. See below for more details.

Please take a moment to update your child's demographic and contact 

information online via the PowerSchool Parent Portal. All of our 

communication systems and upcoming online pre-registration system rely on 

the information you provide in our PowerSchool system. If you do not have 

access to the online parent portal, please visit your child's school or our 

District Enrollment Center with a valid photo ID to obtain the necessary 

access accounts. More information can be found on our website at 

www.yukonps.com and search with keyword PowerSchool.

POWERSCHOOL PARENT PORTAL

Starting in late April 2019, Yukon Public Schools will require all pre-registration for 

the upcoming school year to be completed online. This pre-registration will be 

completed via the PowerSchool Parent Portal or via a Snap code that will be emailed 

and/or sent to you in the mail. We encourage you to sign-up and access Parent 

Portal on a regular basis. More information on how to do this can be found at the top 

of this newsletter or via our website at www.yukonps.com by searching with keyword 

PowerSchool. Additional information will be communicated out about Online Pre-

Registration in the coming weeks.

LATE APRIL
RESIDENCY 

VERIFICATION
During schedule pick-up and back to school 

events, you will be required to provide 

proof of residency via a copy of one current 

utility bill. For a list of acceptable 

documentation visit our website.

AUGUST

NEW ONLINE REGISTRATION COMING

If you have any changes to your address, contact information, or custodial, 

guardianship status with your children, you must notify your child's school or the 

District Enrollment Center and provide the proper legal documentation to have on 

file with the school. The information we have on file in our system is the 

information we have to legally go off of in contacting, picking up, or allowing 

others to contact your child that are not official school personnel.


